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From: Karen Schramek <kschramek3@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 2:24 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Affordable housing

Yes more building lots need to be availablelll Once the realtors got going the price of property went sky
high. And,,, Young people can't afford the Psg bidding process. I would like to see lower prices on
property for kids who went thru our school system. Even if only high school. I know several who want to
come back but can't afford property or houses.

I know that in Philomouth, Oregon

Local kids are given Free tuition to Oregon State and I believe they get preferential treatment to
housing in the community. A very small town West of Corvallis.

Sent from my iPhone



